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March 1, 2017     [emailed to ] 

 

 

 Miki Bairstow 

 

 

Dear Ms. Bairstow: 

 

This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 

Act. Your request was received on Feb. 14, 2017. 

 

On Feb. 22, our agency requested a five-day extension until March 1, 2017.  

 

You have requested CEP data for - school years between 2009 and 2014 

- annual # of meals provided by district (district identified by name and ID number) 

- # of meals provided by month 

- # of meals provided by grade level 

- # of meals provided by school 

- # of meals provided by type of meal (breakfast or lunch) 
 

Please note due to changes in our computer systems, CEP claiming data is only available beginning 

with FY 2013. The attached documents (17-232-bairstow-doc1.xls through 17-232-bairstow-doc4-

CEP data.xls) have been provided in response to your request. Please note the first three files 

contain all claim data and the fourth file contains all schools and districts that participated in CEP 

during the same years. You will have to merge the files in order to pull out the claim data for CEP 

only, as we do not have the data all in one file. Also, please note the CEP file is based on school 

year and the claim files are based on fiscal year. The fiscal year files contain month/year though, so 

you should be able to match them up accordingly. 

 

If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Colette McCarty 

Assistant General Counsel 

 

Attachments 




